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This is a sensible fix and worthy of a yes vote.  The more students who can walk or 

bike to school the better.  The ability to fund crossing guards, walking buses, bike 

trains and other innovative active transportation solutions will give schools the 

flexibility they need to best serve both students and the community at large.  It will 

save schools money, help alleviate the bus driver shortage and help reduce vehicle 

trips.  In addition, children who walk or bike do better academically, have fewer sick 

days and are better behaved in the classroom.  I am in support of this measure.   


